
GREATER SOUTHEAST COMMUNITY HOSPITAL 
1310 Southern Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20032 'tb (202) 574-6000 

December 3,2007 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-14 15 
Attention: Licensing Assistant Section 

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 

RE: Radioactive Materials License 
License No. 08- 1 1 182-0 1 
Docket No. 030-01334 
Greater Southeast Community Hospital 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We are writing to notify you that Greater Southeast Community Hospital has changed 
owners. As of November 7,2007, ownership has been transferred from Envision 
Hospital Corporation to The Specialty Hospital of Washington. 

It is our intent to maintain compliance with the licensing standards established by the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and provide quality services to the community we serve. 

If there are any questions or if additional information is needed regarding the above 
matter, please contact Thelma Blalock, VP of General and Ancillary Services at (202) 
574-6939. 

Chief Executive Officer 

Cc: Thelma Blalock 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 
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@There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 3 Sg . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6.96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


